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May 14 and 15, 1955 - New York City

Fourth Annual Conference of the

American Society of Adlerian Psychology

fff

An unfortunate error "vas made in printing the letterheads of The
American Society of Adlerian Psychology. The address of Dr. Lydia Sicher
was incorrectly stated. It should be:

Dr. Lydia Sicher
Hotel Clareluont
1044 Tiverton Street
Los Angeles 24, California

You are cordially invited to the Fourth Annual Conference of the Atuerican
Society of Adlerian Psychology sponsored by Alfred Adler Medical Society,
Institute for Individual Psychology, New York, Alfred Adler Consultation
Center & Mental Hygiene Clinic of New York, and Individual Psychology
Association, New York, Inc., Saturday, May 14, Hotel Barbizon Plaza, 106 Central
Park South, New York, Registration 9:15 A.M.

In Volume XI, Number I (1954), under BOOK REVIEWS, page 90,
there ,vas an error in authorship of a review of Mr. Leo Rattner's book
lndividualpsychologische Berufsberatung (Individual-Psychological Voca­
tional Guidance). The book was reviewed by Sofie Lazarsfeld rather than
Danica Deutsch, as the revie\v appeared in the last nUluber. Our apologies
to Mrs. Lazarsfeld.
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